The Good Shepherd Pastoral Unit

St. Bernard's Church, 43 Botsford St., Moncton, NB E1C 4W9 (506) 857-0425 St. Clement's, 14 Church St., Port Elgin, NB E4M 2C9 (506) 538-2262

St. Vincent's, 63 Charlotte St., Sackville, NB E4L 2Y5 (506) 536-1460

September 13, 2023

Dear Archbishop Vienneau and parishioners of The Good Shepherd Pastoral Unit.

It is with very mixed emotions that I must write this letter of resignation as Priest-Moderator of The Good Shepherd Pastoral Unit. I am resigning from active ministry effective immediately.

I was ordained a Priest in the Archdiocese of Moncton over 44 years ago.

During this time, I have had the great privilege and honor of serving God and parishioners in all that I was called to do.

Please know that it has been a blessing to serve you all. I will treasure many memories and will continue to pray for the health and well-being of all of you.

Thank you for your prayers, support, love, and care over these past years.

You will be in my heart and prayers.

God bless you all.

Father Allison S. Carroll

Q J. Carron

Priest-Moderator

The Good Shepherd Pastoral Unit

43 Botsford St.

Moncton, NB E1C 4W9